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The Student Aviation Advisory Council talked with Mr. Dick 
Schultz, Director of Flight Operations, to see how the Archer 
fleet transition is going for UND. Overall Mr. Schultz reported 
the fleet transition has been going well. 
 
Where are the 172s going? 
Many of them are headed south to UND Phoenix. The rest are 
either being sold or leased to different parties across the 
country. There are currently 28 172s left. 
 
When will the transition be complete? 
With numbers changing its hard to put a exact date on the final 
Archer being delivered to UND. UND currently has 46 Archers 
with 24 more on order. The next big delivery will occur in April 
and continue through August 2019. 
 
How does the Archer compare to the 172 in terms of reliability? 
As the fleet has matured the Archer fleet is matching the 172 in 
terms of dispatch reliability. 
 
What flight courses will be using the 172 moving forward? 
Starting in the spring the only flight course to be using the 172 
will be 414. All undergraduates will be using the Archer starting 
in the Fall of 2019. 
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Now Accepting Applications for Spring 
2019 

 
Due Date 11.16.18

5:00PM
 

Link: https://bit.ly/2F2xOdu
 
 
 
 



What is Differential Tuition?
Maybe you have heard, UND is changing its tuition structure starting in the Fall of 2019. 
This restructuring will include a tuition increase for students.  As a student you may be 
wondering about how this will impact you. This purpose of the differential tuition is to 
provide transparency, so students always know what to expect on their bill. 
 
While allowing the following: 
 
-Recruit and retain high-quality faculty and staff in the increasingly competitive aviation 
environment.
-Create and implement new training and technologies, including virtual technology.

-Improve and invest in our infrastructure and airport facilities.
 

So what can I expect to pay in the upcoming school year?
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I was admitted to an Aviation program for Summer 2019 and am from a WUE, MSEP or 
Contiguous state. Will I be grandfathered?
 
Yes, declared Aviation students admitted for Summer 2019 (or earlier) will be classified 
as WUE, MSEP or Contiguous and will continue to be billed at those rates.
 
 
 
 
 
 


